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Attention 8th grade teachers and students attending Dearborn High 

School:  On Thursday, May 19th, Dearborn High Football coaches will hold a 

meeting in the cafeteria at 2:30.  Students must receive permission from their 

6th hour teachers in order to attend. Thanks – Mr. Tapp 

It is almost that time-- Ramadan! Before Ramadan starts, the Be1 Club will be 

hosting a Ramadan gram fundraiser. Wish your friends, teachers, and anyone 

else you would like to, a happy Ramadan by sending a card and something yummy 

and sweet for just $1.00! Ramadan grams will be sold at every lunch beginning 

Monday, May 23rd and ending May 31st. Thank you for your support! Mrs. Alasry  

Our final BE1 Club meeting will be on Thursday, May 26th. We will be 

celebrating all of your hard work this year! Speak with Mrs. Alasry to 

inform her about what you would like to bring to the celebration. 

Circle of Friends will be holding its meeting today, Wednesday, May 18 in the cafeteria 

during lunch hour. Thanks – Ms. Nasser 

Every January / June students have an opportunity to test out of high school 

classes. For most, it is a World Language, but for others it could be 9th Grade 

Language Arts. Forms are now available in the Counseling Office (Mr. Tindall). The 

deadline for submitting these forms is Wednesday, May 18, 2016. 

This year, we will be 

holding a competition for 

R4L Spirit Week. The 

class with the highest 

overall percentage of 

participation will win a 

PIZZA, POP and ICE 

CREAM party!! So you 

need to dress and pay each day so your class can win the party. Our 

goal is to raise $1000 with Spirit Week! Here are the dates and themes for each day: 
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 1. Thursday May 26th: Super Hero Day (be your favorite super hero). 

 2. Tuesday May 31st: Pajama Day (be appropriate!) 

 3. Wednesday June 1st: Decade Day (dress the way people did during 

their decade)   

  6th Grade: The 60's 

  7th Grade: The 70's 

  8th Grade: The 80's 

 4. Thursday June 2nd: Purple Out (wear purple) and Hat Day. 

 5. Friday June 3rd: Disney Character Day (Dress like your favorite Disney character or wear a Disney 

shirt.) Disney is the theme of relay this year- let’s get as many dressed out for another awesome 

picture) – Again, remember to be appropriate and follow rules! 

To get full participation points you need to dress and pay $1 for each of these days. Come on Falcons we can 

do it! Thanks – Ms. Poloni 

Every Stout Music Ensemble will perform at our Concert in 

the Courtyard on Tuesday, May 24 from 6:30-8:00 pm. The string 

orchestras, concert bands, jazz band, choir, and even a combined full 

orchestra will perform at our concert. Students and parents are invited. Bring 

a lawn chair and enjoy an evening of relaxing music and refreshments. Thanks -

 Mr.Walters 

Cheerleading Football and Basketball last day of try-outs for 8 graders 

attending Edsel Ford High School next year will be held on Thursday, May 19th, 

4:30 – 6:30pm. 

  All clinics are mandatory 

  Wear proper attire (gym clothes) 

  Hair must be in a neat ponytail. 

  No short shorts or exposed tank tops  

  Have a valid physical turned to coach Macpherson 

  Bring your most recent report card/progress report 

  Cell phones must be put away and on silent 

  No gum chewing 

  Water only - no smoothies, slurpees, pop!!!  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Coach Macpherson at Ammacpherson725@gmail.com 

This year for our Relay for Life fundraiser, we will be doing save it or shave it again. The 

lucky candidate this year is Mr. Tindall. If we raise enough money, he will shave BOTH 

his head and his beard!!!!!!!!!!!!!! Come on Stout Falcons, let us shoot for $1,000. The 

Save It of Shave it Boxes will be in the lunchrooms for the full month of May. 

mailto:Ammacpherson725@gmail.com


 

 Page - 03 

Tigers' Baseball is here, and Stout is going to Comerica Park on Wednesday, May 

25. We will be leaving school at around 12:00 and will return by 5:15.  The trip is 

open to all grades, but there are only 37 spots available for each grade. 

To be able to go: 

  You must have a 2.0 GPA; 

  You must not have been suspended in the second semester.   

Students who fill up the spots first will get to go (first to pay first to go). No track meet on this date and 

the track coaches have graciously agreed to excuse students from practice. The cost of the trip is $30. 

Thanks - Mr. Haddad. 

The annual 7th and 8th grade Cedar Point trip is scheduled for June 2. 

To be able to go, you must: 

 1) Have a 2.0 grade point average; 

 2) Have No E’s on your 5th marking period report card;  

 3) Have No suspension from school for any reason, until the trip date; 

 4) Not have 24 or more combined tardies from Feb. 1 until the trip date. 

Make sure you are working hard and making it to class on time. Mr. Haddad. 

The Michigan Mission of Mercy is offering: 

What:  Free dental care clinic 

When:            June 10-11, 2016 Starting 6:00 am 

Where:  Macomb Community College Sports & Expo Center 

             14500 E.12 Mile Road, Warren 

Phone:  (800) 589-2632 

Website:         Mission of Mercy 

Services such as Fillings, extractions, limited root canals, replacements (max. 6 teeth), and cleaning 

are provided for adults and children on a first come, first serve! There are no income limits and everyone is 

welcome!  For full details, please download the attached flier: Dental 2016 - English. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.smilemichigan.com/foundation/mission-of-mercy
http://stout.dearbornschools.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/1200/2016/04/Dental-2016-English.pdf
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